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Dear Parents and Carers

Lady Lumley’s have now joined ‘Coast and Vale Trust’ and we are delighted to be working closely with Scalby
School and with Brian Crosby, the Trust CEO. This is an exciting time for all of us, a time that will bring change to
Lady Lumley’s whilst valuing and recognising its proud tradition. We will continue to publish a newsletter but will
send this once a fortnight rather than every week. Through this, and through other means of communication we
will ensure you are updated on the news from Lady Lumley’s.

As we are a ‘new school’ we will constitute a new Local Governing Board to work with Lady Lumley’s and the
Trust. An important voice on the Governing Board will come from parents of current students. We will write to
you, in due course, with further information for you to consider. You may be interested in becoming a parent
governor or know someone who you think would make a valuable contribution but may need some
encouragement!

Please do continue to contact the school through the appropriate channels if you have concerns or want to share
information. We always appreciate working with parents to better understand our students. We will of course
endeavour to get back to you as soon as possible and always within 24 hours. Making an appointment to come
into school can be managed through reception and will save frustrations when staff are unavailable through
teaching commitments or working with students and families. Clair Foden

School Games

Last term, students from across North Yorkshire competed in a School Games ‘Ultimate Warrior’ fitness challenge.
As winners of their respective Ryedale and Whitby area competitions, both Naomi Drake (Year 7/8 Girls) and
Owen Jeffrey (Year 7/8 Boys) earned a place in the virtual North Yorkshire County final. In the County
competition, Naomi achieved third place and Owen achieved second place, with each receiving a medal. Thisis a
fantastic achievement. Congratulations and well done!

Y11 Leavers Hoodies
Current Y11 students if you would like a LLS Leavers hoodie then please follow the link
to shop. Deadline date for ordering is Monday 31st May.
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https://www.sportsbulk.co.uk/product_p/lum_lvrs.htm

Junior Maths Challenge
Last week was a busy week in the maths department; the Junior Maths Challenge took place, and we finally
received the results of the Intermediate Kangaroo that one of our students sat a while ago.

You may remember from a previous newsletter that during lockdown almost sixty of our Year 10 and 11 students
sat an online version of the UKMT Intermediate Maths Challenge. Evie Mansell was our top scorer and secured
an opportunity to take part in the follow-on round, The Intermediate Kangaroo. We found out this week she got
a fantastic score which earned her a Certificate of Merit.

This week it was the turn of our Year 7 and Year 8 students. A few weeks ago, all Year 7 and Year 8 students
were given the option to do an extra piece of home learning which was a previous Maths Challenge paper, the
top thirty scorers in each year group secured a place to take part in this year’s Junior Maths Challenge. On
Thursday 29th April, sixty Year 7 and Year 8 students went to IT5 and 6, and with their unique username and
password logged on to the Maths Challenge website to complete the challenge. This is the first year we have run
the challenge online and the students coped with the new use of technology fantastically well. Stay tuned later in
the Month for news of their results.

Mrs Le Grande

ParentPay

We would once again like to encourage all parents and carers to access their child's ParentPay accounts. Please
can you make sure that the email address is up to date along with adding a mobile telephone number if you have
not done so already.

We are using ParentPay as a way of communicating all important updates from school and information through
email and text messages. Your contact details will be stored securely and not given to any third parties. If you do
not have your ParentPay login details, please contact Janet Phillips either by phone: 01751 470043 or by email:
jphillips@ladylumleys.net. Thank you.

Immunisations

The Childhood Immunisation service delivers routine immunisations in educational
WD) settings and will also offer catch up immunisations. The Childhood immunisation team
"N come into school to deliver immunisations to those for whom consent has been
obtained. They deliver: HPV vaccinations to all Year 8, Men ACWY vaccination for all
children in Year 9, DTP vaccination for all children in Year 9 and MMR vaccinations for
any child aged 5-19. Please complete the online form to consent:
www.hdft.nhs.uk/immsconsent
The code for Lady Lumley’s school is: 121671
Please refer any queries to the childhood immunisation team on 01423 542360 or
email childhood.immunisations@hdft.nhs.uk
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Covid-19 Positive Result

If a student tests positive for Covid-19 please call the emergency number: 07308 305913
Weekdays - 7am - 7.30pm
Weekends - 9am - 7.30pm

Useful Contact Information:
Main School Office: 01751 472846
Attendance: 01751 470005
Sixth form: 01751 470024
Finance Office (ParentPay): 01751 470043
Finance Office (ParentPay) Email: Jphillips@ladylumleys.net
Admin Email: admin@ladylumleys.net
Student Support Email: support@Iladylumleys.net
Twitter @ladylumleys
Out of Hours Covid-19: 07308 305913
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